
 

 

N O T I C E 

  The date of interview/viva voce for the post of Despatch Rider scheduled to 

be held on 08.01.2019 (Tuesday) at 10:00 A.M. has been re-scheduled on 09.01.2019 at 

10:00 A.M. as Total Bandh will be observed by the whole of the North East states organized 

by NESO on the scheduled date of the interview/viva voce.  

 

Sd/- 
(HELEN DAWNGLIANI) 

REGISTRAR 


